
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

The Paper and Packaging Board Seeks Nominations for 2022 Board 
Nominations Due by May 14, 2021 

 
 

WASHINGTON, DC (April 15, 2021) – The Paper and Packaging Board (P+PB) is 
seeking nominees for three open board seats in the following regions: one from the 
South and two from the rest of the U.S. The three-year board terms begin on January 
1, 2022.  
 
The ideal candidate is a seasoned industry executive from our checkoff companies 
who can bring deep industry knowledge and diversity to our deliberations, represent 
the range of industry sectors and is poised to advance the mission of the P+PB. 
Companies can self-nominate as well as nominate others. 
 
Nominations start April 15, 2021 and run through May 14, 2021. P+PB is required to 
submit at least two nominees for each open seat. All nominations are submitted to 
USDA and the Secretary of Agriculture appoints new board members by the end of 
2021. 
 
For more information or to receive a nomination form, contact Sarah Meiburg at 
(703) 935-8862 or email smeiburg@paperandpackaging.org with questions. You may 
also contact Stacy Jones-King, USDA Marketing Specialist, at (202) 720-4140 or email 
stacy.jonesking@usda.gov for additional information.  
 
 

# # # 
 

About: 

The Paper and Packaging Board promotes the use of paper products and paper-based 

packaging by highlighting how their sustainable nature and the industry’s practices 

help contribute to a healthier planet. Forty-six U.S. manufacturers and importers 

collectively fund the national marketing campaign. www.howlifeunfolds.com 
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